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Sunday 16th Feb 2025 

3rd Sunday before Lent 
 

 
 

This morning we welcome the family of Clementina Tejuoso who are 

visiting in her memory one year after her death. They will be joining us 

for refreshments after church and are providing Sandwiches. 
 

Wed 19th February  -  Lunch Club 12.30 
There are a few spaces left so if you wish to come please sign up. 

There will be a raffle drawn after the lunch. 
 

Rugby Parking - 22nd Feb and 9th March 
Volunteers needed for these dates. Speak to Roy if you can help.  

 

Wednesday 19th March Lunch Club 12.30 
There will be a presentation by Ruby Lyons from Alzheimer’s 

Society after the lunch  
 

• Online Fundraising Raffle – we have been given a fantastic 

prize of 2 tickets to the England vs Italy match on 9th March 

with corporate hospitality worth £500.  Tickets for this will be 

sold online via a link on the homepage of our website. If you 

know of anyone who might be interested please refer them to 

our website: allhallowstwick.org.uk 
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• Ordinary Fundraising Raffle:  Tickets will be on sale from This 

Sunday and the draw will take place on Wednesday 19th 

February at our Lunch Club.  Prizes include several games 

(donated by Professor Puzzle), A tin of Lindt Chocolates, A 

bottle of Wine and Two tickets to Richmond Shakespeare 

Society outdoor show of A Midsummer Night’s Dream at York 

House Gardens (14th – 19th July) Richmondshakespeare.org.uk. 

 

Other Matters 

• New Electoral Roll – this year we need to compile a completely 

new roll. Application forms are available in church and 

completed forms can be handed to John Peperell or you can 

complete an application online via the website (click on the link 

towards  the bottom of the home page) 

Regular Weekly Services 
Sundays 10.00 am – Sung Mass 
Wednesday 9.30 am Said Mass 

Please note the Wednesday  Mass on 19th Feb will be at 11.30 
 

For Children 
Generally, the first Sunday of the month will have a Child Friendly 

sermon and the third Sunday there will be Sunday School 
The next Sunday school will be 16th March 

 

Parish Contacts 
 

Fr Kevin Bell:   vicar@allhallowstwick.org 
 

Office : 020 8241 2345  sue.hoad@allhallowstwick.org.uk 

 

Do stay for refreshments after the service. 
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